Ref:U/Maths/Parent letter 2
March 2017

To: All Year 7 Parents

Dear Parent/Guardian

The Mathematics Department run two Maths Explained sessions for parents and
guardians during the year. The purpose of these is to give an insight into the
working of the Department and some of the experiences of the pupils. The second
Maths Explained session is to be held on Tuesday 25 April in Room 33 at 6.30pm.
The session will last approximately 45 minutes.

The aim of the session will be to allow you to:
e give feedback on how you feel Mathematics teaching has gone;
o find out about the format and the content of the end-of-year exam;

e consider the different ways Mathematics revision can be approached.

I look forward to seeing you at this event, where you will be very welcome.

Yours sincerely

SWM_

Stephen Brook
Subject Leader for Mathematics &
Deputy Headmaster
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